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Install Temporary Lighting in Support of 235-F Post Deactivation Activities

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

F-Area will deactivate Building 235-F in the next couple of years. This deactivation includes electrical isolation of Building 235-F, which disables
the installed lighting within the building (See EEC No. CBU-F-2019-0030). Post deactivation, F-Area will need to enter Building 235-F for
surveillance and maintenance (S&M). EC&ACP will likely need to enter Building 235-F during future decommissioning. To facilitate these entries,
temporary lighting of ingress/egress paths and select work areas is needed. Some select interior walls being drilled for installation of lighting cable
contain asbestos cement board, and drill shavings, metal siding and potentially lead-based paint will become job waste.

B1.28 - Placing a facility in an environmentally safe condition
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